
AGM
To be held on

Tuesday 8th October 2024, 3:15pm @ Castle Hill Rooksdown Campus
We need you to come along and support your school PTA!

A very warm welcome from the Fundraising Friends Rooksdown team! As we enter a new school year for our 
Castle Hill children, we also have the opportunity to once again invite you to our Annual General Meeting 
(AGM).

Last year we had an excellent turnout for our AGM and we were blown away with how full the room was! 
Whilst we left that meeting with 20+ names willing to be volunteers, we still hadn’t been able to fill some of 
the required roles to enable us to run the PTA. 12months on, I am honoured to say that we have people 
standing for re-election and also looking for some additional committee members and volunteers.

Roles that are up for re-election this year are below and the existing people are all willing to hold the roles for 
another year:

Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary, Treasurer, Treasurer.

Our committee is made up of a total of 18 members and we have a small handful of volunteers who offer 
help on days that we hold events throughout the year. However, to achieve our ambitious goal this year and 
each year moving forward WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT WITH VOLUNTEERING!

Last year was a privilege to be chair because I got to witness what a few highly motivated and determined 
individuals could achieve as a collective group and I hope you felt that at our various events during the year.

Our AGM this year will have a big focus on explaining not only who we are but most importantly why we hold 
these events, how much we raised last year and our aspiration for this year. I will also talk you through with 
multiple initiatives and commitments that our raised funds go towards each year. I really want you to see 
exactly where our funds go, because without your generosity during our fundraising events, the children 
wouldn’t get these commitments.

We have been able to build up a great collaboration with the Rooksdown Parish Council, and this will 
continue to be a big piece within our bigger events, such as Christmas Fayre and Summer Fayre.

There will be a chance for you to ask questions, which I will do my best to answer on the evening. I really 
hope to see lots of you join us on the 8th of October, as we would love to say thank you for your support. 
There will be tea, coffee and biscuits!

Andy Gray
Fundraising Friends Chair
rdff@chjs.net


